
WDEW 
WESTFIELD, MASS. 

October 8, 1957 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you very much for your comprehensive letter 
reporting the reception of WDEW during our equip- 
ment test October 1, 1957. Confirmation is hereby 
acknowledged. Your report coincides with our log. 

The worthwhile information cont ained in your letter 
is certainly appreciated and it is good to know that 
we will be so well received in Walnutport, Pennsyl- 
vania. 

Since ely 

i 

eap staff 

alc/eps 


